
Child  actors  needed  for
‘Peter and Wendy’
“Peter  and  Wendy”  is  production  the  Missoula  Children’s
Theatre is putting on this fall.

Auditions for children 5-17 are Nov. 2 from 4-6pm at South
Tahoe Middle School’s multipurpose room. There are more than
60 roles.

Rehearsals are Nov. 3-6, with the performance Nov. 7 at 3pm
and 6pm.

Auditions  are  free,  with  a  $50  charge  per  child  to
participate.

For more information, contact Peggy Blowney with Tahoe Arts
Project at 530.542.3632.
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